
 

 

Weekly Key Words 

Your child needs to know 100 key words by the end of 

reception. We are going to be adding these to our 

homework for you to support your child to learn. 

PLEASE MAKE THIS FUN!! 

them, then, there, they 

• put them on post-its around the house 

• draw with paint/felt tips 

• draw in sand or use water brushes outside 

 

We have made it! What a great half term, with lots of experiences for your children to enjoy. We are 

really seeing some great improvement with your children’s learning which is great to see, WELL DONE to 

them       

Holiday time is a great opportunity to spend time with your family and friends but it’s also a great time 

to keep supporting your child to learn. 

Opportunities will always arise for them to read and write as well as counting in everyday activities you 

will be doing with them. 

Looking forward to some lovely dry days where you will be able to get out and give your child lots of 

opportunities for language as well as physical activities. 

Tapestry Challenge!       

Photos from your half term holiday. 

When we return, we would like every child to 

be able to show their photos and talk to their 

class about what they have been doing. 

Look forward to seeing these photos on 

Tapestry!!!       
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What have we been learning in Maths? 

We have been improving our counting 

down from 20. 

We have been naming 2d/flat shapes 

using vocabulary such as sides, straight, 

vertices, points, corners and curved. 

 

 

What have we been learning in phonics? 

Now we have covered all the sounds in 

Reception our work now is to use and apply 

these in our reading and writing. 

Your child has been blending 4 sounds, CVCC. 

When you are reading with your child see if 

you can spot words with 4 sounds, can we blend 

and read these words. 

 

 

 

Don’t forget! 

• Please label all items of clothing and shoes (if possible!) 

• Reading books will come home on a Monday and will need to be returned on 

a Monday 

• Please make sure your child’s book bag comes in every day 

• Please bring a named water bottle for your child with still water only ☺ 

• Library books to be returned on FRIDAY, so that your child can choose a new 

one 


